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To: Planning Admin
Subject: New comments for application R/2022/0343/ESM

WARNING: This email came from outside of the organisation. Do not provide login or password details. Always be 
cautious opening links and attachments wherever the email appears to come from. If you have any doubts about 
this email, contact ICT. 
 
 
New comments have been received for application R/2022/0343/ESM at site address: LAND AT SOUTH BANK OFF 
TEES DOCK ROAD SOUTH BANK 
 
from Business Growth Team clare.stanton@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 
 
Address: 
 
 
Comment type: 
Comment 
 
Comments: 
We are fully supportive of these proposals put forward by SeAH Wind. This project will create over 1,500 jobs at the 
construction stage, and 750 skilled and semi-skilled permanent jobs once operational. There will also be many jobs 
created and safeguarded in the supply chain creating additional economic benefit for Redcar and Cleveland and the 
wider Tees Valley.  This is key at a time where the area is still recovering from the loss of highly paid, skilled jobs at 
SSI . 
 
The building of the world's largest monopiles manufacturing facility will see the investment in excess of £200m by an 
overseas company sending out a strong message that Redcar and Cleveland is a beacon for investment and will 
encourage further investment in the near future. It will also provide valuable business rates income that will 
contribute towards the delivery of local services. 
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